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September 9, 2025 

 

NOTICE OF METER REPLACEMENT PROJECT 

 

 
Beginning October 2025 we will be replacing approximately 8,000 water meters. Affected 

customers will receive letters, on our letterhead, requesting that they make an appointment for 

the replacement.  

 

All appointments will go through our contractor, VEPO Metering. VEPO Metering will also be 

performing all labor involved in the replacement of meters. All VEPO Metering employees  will 

have company ID, clearly marked uniforms, marked vehicles,  and have completed background 

checks. Do not let anyone into your home that does not fit these criteria. 

 

Please call our office with any questions at (732) 363-4422, or email us at 

info@lakewoodmua.com 
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